
Ross Parent Council Meeting - January 22,2024
1:30pm meeting
Introductions - Ryan (principal), Jodi (chair), Lauren P

Treasures Report - Jodi
Council account $7910.99

● Stacked pancake Fundraiser still unknown - to go towards for breakfast club
● M&M fundraiser still unknown
● Dominos Pizza night date to be determined
● Book fair went great. Over $4000 sold, made $500 for our school library and

$2356.10 in scholastic money. Going to purchase book, materials for STEM bins and
supplies for library.

Future fundraising
Chocolate bars will start in spring (march) - money will go towards trips, grad etc.
Any other ideas?
Lauren suggested a Jackfish school night?
Ryan would like to have more Parent Nights in the future. Pumpkin carving, Gingerbread
houses, Movie night, Literacy night.

Parent council has helped purchase -
Jersheys for teams
PE resources
Pizza parties for winning classes ( food drive, bingo etc)
Subsidy class trips

Future assistance -
Kindergarten area
Athletic items
Soccer jerseys
Volleyball pole covers
Grade8 grad, year end trip and Mandarin dinner night

Principles Report - Ryan

● Food Drive - Open Arms Mission - 1500 Items/RASO winner
● Sports - Volleyball - Int and Triple Ball, Basketball Starting up
● Date night Success - Benefits Gr 8 and Kindergarten
● Clubs - Leadership, Eco Club, Art Club, Glee Club, Basketball, Lego Robotics
● High School Open House/Course Selection Process complete
● Centennial Arts Roadshow, DSBN Academy visits
● DSBN Mid Year - Planning stage - EQAO Prep
● Kindergarten open house is February 1st 10am-6pm
● Kiss and Ride monitoring
● Enrollment over 260!! Hoping to get another portable for next year.
● Black top outside is being replaced in the summer. New lines will need to be painted

on.



Upcoming events- Mcdonalds Ross night will be on Febuary 21st 5-8pm, 10% comes back
to school. Teachers will be involved that night.

Ice Dogs night is March 17th at 7pm Vs. The Barrie Colts . Tickets will be $???? each and
available to purchase on school cash online.We are excited to announce that our student
Glee Club will be singing the National Anthem. All family members are welcome to attend.
Look for more information to come out in the next few weeks.

School Visit March 6th with the Ice Dogs

Date Night#2- date to be determined

Class of the Week, Finn Draws and Good news phone calls are still going strong at Ross.
Students receive finn tickets for doing good deeds, what's expected and caught being great.

Next meeting is March 26th.


